
CHROMEBOOK & TEXTBOOK
RETURNS

As classes wrap up and assignments are being handed in, so are the resources that 
your child has at home.  All borrowed items need to be returned to the school.

RETURN DATES (9:00 am - 3:00 pm):  
June 16 - Wednesday June 22 - Monday
June 17 - Thursday June 23 - Tuesday

Please return during these specified times, following the COVID distance of 2 meters. 
Place items in the clearly marked appropriate spots.  There will be a place for both 
textbook returns and place for chromebook returns.

REMINDER:  If you have chromebook - don’t forget the power cord!!!


